
 

 

Open Session Item 

SUBJECT:  Rejection of Bids (PUR-1377) – Brumbaugh-Kendle-Grove Farmstead Demolition. 

 

PRESENTATION DATE:  April 24, 2018 

 

PRESENTATION BY:  Brandi Naugle, Buyer - Purchasing Department and Phil Ridenour – 

Director, Hagerstown Regional Airport 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  Move to take action that it is in the best interest of the County 

by requesting that all the bids received for PUR-1377 Brumbaugh-Kendle-Grove Farmstead 

Demolition project be rejected, and to re-advertise to solicit new pricing for the demolition of the 

project.  

 

REPORT-IN-BRIEF:  Notice of the Invitation to Bid (ITB) was published in the local 

newspaper, listed on the State of Maryland’s “eMaryland Marketplace” website, and the 

County’s website. Bids were received on March 28, 2018. Thirty-four (34) person’s/companies 

registered/downloaded the bid document on-line.  Three (3) bids were received, two (2) of the 

bids were deemed non-responsive due the bidders submitted the wrong pricing forms and the 

third bid exceeds the available budget.   

 

DISCUSSION:  N/A 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Funds for this project are in the division’s CIP account 515000-35-45010-

STY022 in the amount of $150,000. 

 

CONCURRENCES:  N/A 

 

ALTERNATIVES:  N/A 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Bid Matrix Tabulation. 

 

AUDIO/VISUAL NEEDS:  N/A 
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